C/o. The Indian Bank,
Lady Curzon Road,
Cantonment,

BANGALORE - 1,
KARNATAKA , South India.

18th September 1974.

My dear Mr. Jatti,

We were delighted to receive your letter
of the 5th of September. I do hope we shall
have the pleasure of meeting you in Delhi
when we come there. ‘

I have pleasure in informing you that
the Birth Centenary of Prof.Nicholas Roerich will
be on the 9th of October this year.

India is honouring Prof.Nicholas Roerich
by bringing out a stamp on the 9th of October in
his name and other countries also are marking this
event, in particular the U.S.S.R. where the
celebrations are being arranged on an extensive
scale. In this connection I am sending you some
data which I feel sure will be of interest to you.

We did not know the date of your birth
but we extend to you our very best wishes and hope
that you will always be happy and well. We wish
you everything best. 5

With our warm regards to you,

Yours very Sincerely,

(Mme . DEVIKA RANI ROERICH)

The Hon'ble,

Shri B.D. Jatti,
Vice-President of India,
6 - Maulanaz Azad Marg,
NEW DELHI - 11,




